
NOTICE REGARDING PROPOSED LEGISLATION RVC 1804B 

 

At its meeting to be held on NOVEMBER 4, 2019, at 7pm, at the Village Hall, 

One College Place, Rockville Centre, New York, the Board of Trustees of the Village 

of Rockville Centre will consider taking action with respect to proposed legislation 

RVC 1804B, with respect to which a public hearing was held and concluded on 

October 7, 2019. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

KATHLEEN M. MURRAY, VILLAGE ADMINISTRATOR 


